
COLD WAR
AT MIAMI
FILM FESTIVAL

The Miami Film Festival (MFF) has worked in partner-ship with The American Institute of Polish Culture for over three decades. On October 13, 2018, we sponsored a wine reception at the Tower Theater in Miami follow-ing the Polish film, Cold War. The show was sold out, and many friends and members of AIPC along with foreign film enthusiasts mingled at the reception where there was a lot of stimulating discussion about the filmAIPC is proud to be a sponsor and collaborator of MFF which is committed to bringing wonderful inspiring and moving films from around the world. Ms. Danuta Walach with friends
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